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From: John Kessler
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 5/26/2009 9:52 AM
Subject: Fwd: Carrizo Re: Letter to the SLO Board of Supervisors Study Session

Dear Docket Staff:

Please docket this email to Carrizo (07-AFC-8) and include in the file name, "Email from resident Steve 
Settle supporting the CESF".

Thank you,

John

John S. Kessler
CEC - Project Manager
Office: 916-654-4679
Cell:  530-306-5920
Fax: 916-654-4421

>>> John Kessler 5/26/2009 9:48 AM >>>
Thank you for taking the time to express your opinion in writing, Steve.

Sincerely,

John

John S. Kessler
CEC - Project Manager
Office: 916-654-4679
Cell:  530-306-5920
Fax: 916-654-4421

>>> Steve Settle <ssettle2@gmail.com> 5/25/2009 5:58 PM >>>
I'm sending you a copy of the letter that I wrote to the SLO Board of
Supervisors Study Session.

TO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY AND  OTHER  PARTIES AND
AGENCIES

I am writing this note to let you know I received your letter regarding the
meeting on Ausra's Solar Farm.
As a resident of twenty two years in California Valley Myself and family are
very much in favor of the Solar plant coming into our area. We can see no
problems with their operation out here. I have attended all of their meeting
out hear and was very impressed with their thorough planning and considerate
answers they have displayed. We as a family feel they will help our
community and hopefully stimulate our economy out here where we need it and
especially at this time. I believe that the majority of the residents out
here feel the way we do. We definitely need to look to alternative ways for
power and what better place than out in California Valley where everything
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is right for it..

-- 
Steve Settle
13700 GlassRock Rd.
California Valley, CA 93453


